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"Above all be loving, this ties everything together perfectly"

Colossians 3:14

Learning

Inspiring

Voyaging

Educating

Live

Our

Values

Everyday

Responsibility; Friendship; Honesty; Compassion; Respect; Perseverance



Dear Parents/Carers,

What a busy few weeks we have had at Staverton CE Primary School! Bluebells’ class enjoyed a residential to Rock UK, Roses’ class have been visiting Green Acres Farm

and Poppies visited the Sea life centre in Birmingham. It’s absolutely fantastic to be able to do trips once again! We have also enjoyed a wonderful KS2 production of

Peter Pan and a great Sport’s day.

We are thrilled to be able to share that our school has won a Gold School Games Mark for 2021-2022. Achieving this award is testament to the hard work by everyone at

school and its commitment to providing meaningful physical opportunities to all pupils at the school all across the curriculum. However a very special thank you needs to

given to Mrs Bell who works so hard to provide so may sporting opportunities for the children in our school. We have shared some photographs later in this newsletter of

some of the sporting opportunities that our children have participated in such as PDET’s Going for Gold, Sport’s day and the Commonwealth Games.

We are pleased to share that Emerald House won the House Cup this year! Ice lollies and an extra playtime were a special treat for all the children in this House. Well

done to all the children who have lived our six school values of responsibility, friendship, honesty, compassion, respect and perseverance all underpinned by our one all-

encompassing value of love.

A special mention now to the children who are in Year 6. We wish you every happiness and success in your new Secondary schools – we will all miss each and every one

of you but we know how well you are all going to continue to do. You have been a real credit to Staverton CE Primary School. Please do pop in and see us if you are ever

passing our school!

Thanking Miss Harlin for all her hard work at Staverton and wishing her every happiness in her new role and all the best to Mrs Pullinger in her relocation to one of the

loveliest spots in the world! A warm welcome to Mrs Clemons in September. A special mention to Mr Irvine for the wonderful photo’s he has been taking to capture lots

of special memories at our school this term (Biopic Photography -www.biopicphoto.co.uk).

Wishing you all a wonderful summer holiday and a huge thank you for all the support you have given to me in my first 6 months as Headteacher of Staverton Primary

School. We look forward to seeing you all on the 5th September.

We are using Twitter to share with you all the wonderful things that are happening at our school so please do follow us - @stavertonceprim.  

We are also updating our website so please do take a look on there too - stavertonceprimary.org.

With all good wishes,

Ruth Nelmes

Headteacher



Teacher Training Days:

Monday 4th and Tuesday 5th September 2023

Thursday 4th and Friday 5th January 2024

Monday 26th February 2024

Term Dates – 2022-2023
Attendance 

and 

Punctuality

Just a few reminders:

• The school gates open at 8:50 am 

and school begins at 9:00am.  Please 

ensure your child is on time ready 

for the start of the day.

• If your child is going to be absent 

from school, you should ring school 

before 8.45am to inform us of the 

reason for the absence.  At 9.30am 

school registers are checked for any 

absences for which we have no 

information and school staff will 

make a call to the parent/carer if 

there has been no contact with 

school regarding the absence.

• Regular attendance at school is 

vital. The vast majority of our pupils 

achieve over 95% attendance and 

this is what we expect from all our 

pupils as a minimum.



New 

Holiday

Club



Values

Our value this half  term is Compassion.

Clubs: 
Monday

KS1 Multi Sports Club 

(3:15-4:15 - Mr Canning)

Tuesday

KS2 Dodgeball

(3:15-4:15 - Mr Canning)

Wednesday

KS2 Gymnastics

(3:15 – 4:15 GLK Coaching)

Friday

KS2 Football 

(3:15-4:15 – Pro Goals)

KS1 Gymnastics

(3:15 – 4:15 GLK Coaching)

Music:
Tuesday

Piano lessons

Wednesday

Violin lessons

Thursday

Bluebells - Photography Club

Friday

Guitar lessons
Birthday Corner:

Wishing the following children a 

very Happy Birthday!

Kellan, William, Amelia, 

Franky-Bill, Olivia, Lucas,

Summer-Tru, Nikoly, Maleia

Hollie

August

Reuben, Jessie, Brooke, Sophie, 

Emily, Jack, Sophie, Riona, Molly, 

Rosie, 

Dates for the diary:
5th September new term starts – we 

look forward to welcoming you back 

after the summer break.

Congratulations to all the 

children who were Stars of 

the Week this month!







Sporting Achievements 
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